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Friday 17th June 

Sixth Form Transition – Wednesday 6th July 

 

Following your application to Sixth Form, we would like to invite you to attend our transition day on 

Wednesday 6th July. The aim of the transition day is to provide the necessary information and support for 

a smooth transition into post 16 study. If you are unsure of any of your current choices and would like to 

experience other subjects before making a final decision, then the transition day also provides an 

opportunity for this. 

Students should arrive in the downstairs study room, at the school entrance, at 8.45am. A programme 

for the day will be given out at this point. Students should adhere to the Sixth Form uniform requirements 

which can be found on the school website. If you are unable to attend then please let Miss Riley know via 

email.  

Results Day 2022 

GCSE results day is on Thursday 25th August 2022. Results will be available between 8.30am and 10.30am 

in the main school hall. Once students have received their results they will speak individually to a member 

of the Sixth Form team and enrol for Sixth Form before they depart. Should students wish to discuss a 

change in subject choice this can also be done during this time. Students who do not enrol on results day 

are able to still do so up until 5th September but must contact Miss Riley. 

If you have any further queries then please do not hesitate to contact me at hriley@netherstowe.com. 

Yours sincerely 
 

H Riley 
 
Miss H Riley 
Head of Sixth Form 
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